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VIA RESS 

October 13th, 2021 

 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor, P.O. Box 2319  
Toronto, ON 
M49 1E4 
Email: Registrar@oeb.ca 
 
Re:  EB-2021-0061 Wasaga Distribution Inc. Application for 2022 Rates  
 
 
Dear Ms. Long; 
  
This letter is to confirm that the documents filed in support of Wasaga Distribution Inc.’s 2022 
IRM Application (EB-2021-0061) do not include any personal information (as that phrase is 
defined in the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act), that is not otherwise 
redacted in accordance with rule 9A of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 

 
 
Brandon Weiss, CPA, CMA 
VP of Finance and Regulatory  
B.weiss@wasagadist.ca  


